From: Sandra Davies <4283 srut@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 15, 2021 11:38:00 AM
To: Warren Petersen <wpetersen@azleg.gov>
Subject: Audit

Name Sandra Davies

Email 4283srut@gmail.com

Phone 4804324191

Comments:

Senator Peterson, I contacted you demanding a audit of the physical ballots for the 2020 federal election. I
am aware that Jovan Pulitzer will be in charge of the audit. I feel very good about this and decided to
connect with you again to ask you to stand strong with your decision, and don't let anything or anyone
interfere with this audit. I feel this is very VERY, important for our nation to know the truth. Like I said
before if this was legitimate know one should object. My family and I are praying for you and our nation.
Thank you for your time with this matter Sandra Davies

Sent Thu, 15 Apr 2021 18:38:00 +0000
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